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Frequently Asked Questions

• What records are being made 

available online? 

• What should I do next? 

• How will my new account be 

charged once I receive my 

new number?

If you have questions regarding deposit accounts, 

email depositaccts@copyright.gov or call (202) 707-6896.



Questions?

To submit a question, use the Q&A dialog 

box in the lower right corner. 

Please note: we may not be able to answer 

all questions received in the allotted time. 

Thank you.


